
From: Amy Thompson
To: Sadowsky, Steve; Contreras, Kalan
Subject: 1603 Willow St - ECC objection to demolition
Date: Monday, November 16, 2015 8:47:31 AM

Steve, 

I have just heard about a request to demolish 1603 Willow St.

This is one of the finest intact example of vernacular/ Texana Victorian cottage that
we have in ECC. The siding and weighted windows are intact and the footprint and
floor plan unalterted. As you know, these features are rare in our neighborhood.

Destruction of this house would constitute wanton destruction of an architectural
gem.  I am curious as to Preservation Office's position and whether you've had any
contact with the owner's. Neighbors will be at tonight's meeting.

Thank you, Amy
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